
 
 

  
 

     Curwen Primary School 
Together Everyone Achieves More 

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING? 
Year 6- Spring Term 2024 

Our Topic Is: Rebuilding Britain after World War 2  

In History we will learn about the experiences of the Windrush Generation 

and the role they played in helping to rebuild Britain. In Geography we will 

focus our learning on Trinidad and Tobago (6R&6K) and Jamaica (6A&6C), 

which are also our countries for International week.  

 

Our PE Times Are: 
Thursday afternoon 1pm – 3pm 

Your child will need to come to school wearing: A Curwen PE T-shirt, 

dark jogging bottoms or shorts and trainers.  

Our Trips and Visitors This Term: 
Chislehurst Caves- 6A & 6R= 24th Jan. 6K & 6C= 26th Jan. 

Junior Citizens @ Tate & Lyle- 25th Jan. 

Theatre (Stratford Youth Zone)- 10th Feb.  

 

 

Other Useful Information: 

All updates are posted on Studybugs, so please make sure that you have this app 

downloaded onto your phone. 

 

Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February  

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

International Family Week – week beginning Monday 18th March  

 

If you wish to speak to any of the year 6 team please make an appointment either by 

speaking to us after school or by contacting the office via phone or Studybugs. 

 

We hope your child has a great term! 

Best wishes, 

The Year 6 Team 

C P S 

Atlas Road, London, E13 0AG  Tel: 020 8472 0290   Fax: 020 8503 5183  Email : info@curwen.newham.sch.uk 

 

Homework and Reading: 
Homework will be uploaded to google classroom on Fridays and MUST be handed in by 

Thursday of the following week. If your child is stuck they have 3 days to ask their 

teacher for help. They can also go to homework help (held at lunch times) if needed. 30 

minutes reading should be completed at least 5 times a week. Reading records will be 

checked weekly.  
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